ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID
NEW HANOVER COUNTY
MIDDLE SOUND GREENWAY
PROJECT # SR-5001BO/EB-5543

Pursuant to NCGS 143-129, sealed bids addressed to Lena Butler, Purchasing Supervisor, New Hanover
County Finance Office, 230 Government Center Drive, Suite 165, Wilmington, NC 28403 and marked
“QUOTATION FOR - SR-5001BO/EB-5543 MIDDLE SOUND GREENWAY FROM RED CEDAR ROAD TO
OYSTER LANE AND KENMORE DRIVE, NEW HANOVER COUNTY TO BE OPENED AT 10:00 A.M. ON
FRIDAY, JULY 28, 2017.

Bids will be publicly opened following the latest time for receipt of bids in the New Hanover County
Finance Office, Suite 165, Conference Room 500, Wilmington, North Carolina, 28403.

Complete plans and specification and contract documents can be obtained by visiting the County’s
website at http://www.nhcgov.com/business-nhc/bids/.

Bidders are hereby notified that they must have proper license under the State laws governing their
respective trades and that North Carolina General Statute 87 will be observed in receiving and awarding
contracts.

All bidders, at the time the bid proposal is submitted, shall be prequalified and listed on the NCDOT
Directory of Transportation Firms. Sub-contractors are required to be prequalified by the NCDOT prior
to beginning work.

The bid proposal shall be accompanied by a Bid Bond or a Certified Check payable to New Hanover
County in an amount equal to not less than five percent (5%) of the bid.

No bid may be withdrawn after the opening of bids for a period of sixty (60) days. The Owner reserves
the right to reject any or all bids and waive informalities.

Lena L. Butler, Purchasing Supervisor
New Hanover County
(910) 798-7190
Related Documents:
e Sealed Plans

e OPCC



